
 

 

   Notice to 
          Navigation Interests 

    
   Notice No. 2020-012         Date: May 11, 2020 
 
  http://www.lrl.usace.army.mil/Missions/CivilWorks/Navigation/Notices.aspx 
 
In Reply Refer to:   CELRL-OP-L    PO Box 59, Louisville, KY 40201       Telephone: 502-315-6339     

 
LOUISVILLE DISTRICT 
  
 
 

REVISED MCALPINE LOCK & DAM 

UPSTREAM APPROACH WALL INSPECTION LDB 

OHIO RIVER MILES 604-605 

 

This notice is a revision to Notice to Navigation Interests 2020-009, which was issued 05 May 2020.  
Notice 2020-009 is hereby replaced it in its entirety. 

 

McAlpine Locks and Dam (Ohio River Miles 604-605):   “Terracon Consultants” will be preforming 
underwater inspection of the upstream approach wall along the left descending bank.  The contractor will 
be working two 4-hour days beginning Tuesday May 19, 2020 from 1000 to 1400 EDT and Wednesday 
May 20, 2020 from 0800 to 1200 EDT.  The contractor’s equipment will consist of a 28’ Dive Boat.  
Marine channels 13 and 16 will be monitored.  
 
 
For more information contact Dive Supervisor Brad Walden 513-623-1816. 
 
 
 

                
/s/ 

       Todd Jennings 
       Acting Chief of Locks and Dams 
 

 


